
CITY LABOR - MANAGEMENT RELATIONS BOARD

JUAN MONTOYA
HESSEL YNTEMA

    

NOTICE OF MEETING VACATED 

Notice is hereby given that the City Labor-Management 
Relations Board meeting for Wednesday, August 3, 2016 at 
9:00 a.m. at the Plaza Del Sol Building, Suite 720, 600 2nd St. 
NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102, has been vacated due to lack 
of a quorum. 

                   If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Enriquez at 505-924-3918.
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